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From: PF-Mailbox-01 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew 
Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Saturday, November 27, 2021 5:01:24 PM 

From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Saturday, 27 November 2021 17:01:19 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Clerks 
Cc: webincoming
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Debra Jackson-Jones 

phone 

email 

address 

municipality 
Niagara Falls 

other mun 

subject 
Regional Council/Clerk 

comments 
November 27, 2021 Dear Chair Bradley and Niagara Regional Councillors: I 
write to you today as a concerned citizen. My concerns are about the planet 
my grandchildren, and your grandchildren, are inheriting and the 
consequences of poor decisions we make today. On December 1, 2021, I 
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ask you to please choose option 3C when voting for the Natural Environment 
System for the Region’s new Official Plan. As we watch in horror the events 
that are unfolding in B.C. it is inconceivable to think that you would not vote 
for the option that offers the very best environmental protection. If you 
choose option 3C, I thank you. If you do not, I ask you to please respond to 
my request with your reason(s). Respectfully, Debra Jackson-Jones 

Niagara Falls, ON 

reply 
yes 
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